
 
  

   

  MONDAY, JUNE 20 
         8:30 am   Sam Mantone, Josephine Rosati, 
  Charles & Rose Feminella 
       12:00 pm Anthony & Mary Montagna  
          
  TUESDAY, JUNE 21 
       8:30 am     Mary Ann Amato 
     12:00 pm Elizabeth Scarillo, Carmela Bullock 
        
  WEDNESDAY, JUNE 22 
      8:30 am     John Mara, Bill Eynon 
    12:00 pm John F. Birofka 
       
  THURSDAY, JUNE  23 
     8:30 am       Kenneth Swain 
   12:00 pm Margaret & Lewis Tyler 
       
  FRIDAY, JUNE 24  
     8:30 am Barbara Mongiello 
   12:00 pm Gary C. Greene 
       
  SATURDAY, JUNE 25 
     8:30 am     Elaine Suhocki 
     5:00 pm    Joseph Hennessy, Michael A. Finelli, Sr., 
  Dave Odell, Ann & Joe Del Duca,  
  Bill Barry 
     7:00 pm John Lopez, Mariela Delatorre 
       
    SUNDAY, JUNE 26 
     7:15 am Paul Kitchell, Carmine Spagnuolo,  
  Raimondo Oliva, Helen Leone,  
  Jerome Artigliere 
     9:00 am Angelina & Sam Bassolino,  
  Isabella Forte, Helen Kenny,  
  Thomas Eberhardt,  
  Raymond G. Shepard 
   10:30 am Ronald Liggett, Pat De Rosa, 
  Luigi & Maria Grace DeAngelis, 
  Michael De Angelis,  
  Pietro & Carolina Allocca 
   12:00 pm Eugene Wright, John Birofka,  
  Joy H. Ferguson, Daniel Fitzgibbons,  
  Michael Rosati 
    
        
 

PARISH SACRAMENTAL AND PRAYER 
 

Go therefore, and make disciples of all 
nations, baptizing them in the name of the 
Father, and of the Son, and of the Holy 
Spirit, teaching them to observe all that I 

have commanded you.”                                
                    (Matthew 28:19-20) 
                 

We welcome into the Roman Catholic 
Church those who were baptized: 
 

Rui Michael Dias, Kelsey Jayne Heitzmann, 
Abigail Rose Kirwan, Quinn Kathleen Lehmann 

who were baptized June 12, 2016 
 
“Is anyone among you suffering? They should pray .… is 
anyone among you sick? They should summon the presbyters 
of the church, and they should pray over them and anoint 
them with oil in the name of the Lord.”          
     (James 5:13,14) 
 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 
 

Joan Burke, Fr. Ron Sordillo, Jack Vander Meulen, Benjamin 
Ohlweiler, Jacob Shaw, Mikey Nichols, Charlotte McVeigh, 
Annette McVeigh, Noah Stanzione, Kevin Kirk, Judy Artiglere,  
Hollis Doherty, Michael Lo Bosco,  Joe Gero, Nick Sapio, 
Andrea Picillo, Helen Prentiss, Denis Schreiber, Jennie DiCarlo 
 

“Lord for your faithful people life is changed not ended. 
When the body of our earthly dwelling lies in death we 
gain an everlasting dwelling place in heaven.”  
               (Roman Missal, Preface of Christian Death) 
 

PRAY FOR THE DEAD 
Marjorie Nugent, Henry Ryan 

        
 

FINANCIAL BLESSINGS 
The weekend collection for Saturday/Sunday, June 11/12 
amounted to $24,750.00. Your generosity to our Church is 
gratefully appreciated. 
 

CHILDREN'S COLLECTION 
Our children’s collection for Catholic Extension for the 
weekend of June 11/12 amounted to $28.00. Thank you girls 
and boys for helping. 

 
STEP INTO THE FUTURE OF SVMS 

To date, we have been blessed with $2,011,114.00 from 257 
families, plus the HSA and our Diocese. We thank you for 
helping us reach our goal for Phase One of our project, the 
addition of six new classrooms. We are still accepting gifts to 
help fund Phase Two which involves improving existing space. 



JUNE 19, 2016 
TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

 

“Great things happen when God mixes with us” 
 

This line from a 1990s hymn captures the essence of all that happened within and with-out the walls of Saint 
Vincent Martyr School.  We were surrounded by construction from all angles and if the walls of this building 
could speak they would herald from on high that this was a year of great excitement for us. How blessed we 
are to be about the work of building at a time when catholic schools are in the throes of a period of great flux. 
As the Class of 2016 graduated, Fr. George challenged them to be about constructing the Kingdom of God 
wherever they go. This is a challenge for all of us – that all that we do and all that we say will give glory to God 
and to God alone. Our students take the call to be disciples very seriously. They engage in many outreach 
projects and go above and beyond in serving the poor and needy. They are very conscious of the fact that we 
are all God’s children and initiated projects that alleviated the suffering of the poor. I am so proud of them and 
I am sure that God is too! 
 
I want to thank our faculty for once again providing a top-notch education for the students – always nuanced 
with the great love that God has for all of us. I know that we struck gold with Fr. George who wears himself 
out in the service of our school.  I am grateful also to you our parishioners for your prayers and constant 
support. May this Summer fill us all with sunshine of body, mind and soul! 
 
                                                                                                                   Sr. Noreen 
                                                                                                                   Principal 

 
 

* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  
 
Dear Monsignor Hundt, 
 
 "Please let your parish family of Saint Vincent Martyr know how grateful I am to you and to them for 
letting not only me but all the Diocese know through The Beacon of your good feelings for me. 
 Your beautifully worded congratulations and assurance of prayers are as full hearted as they are full 
page. The quotes of the Blessed Oscar Romero and Piergiorgio Frassati, for whose intercession and causes I 
pray, are inspiring to all of us. 
 Seventy two years ago, in June of 1944, three young Seton Hall Prep graduates, Leo Carey, Vincent 
Puma and I gathered at Saint Vincent's for our trip to Saint Charles Minor Seminary in Maryland. Monsignor 
John Dauenhauer saw us off, and not incidentally, gave my mother and father a good bit of his time to help 
them cope with seeing their middle son go off to the seminary. Father Edward Scully, Curate of Saint Vincent's, 
accompanied the three of us. 
 Being a priest of the Diocese of Paterson for 65 years and its Bishop for 38 years has been an 
extraordinary blessing and privilege for me. Knowing that the venerable Saint Vincent Martyr Parish is thriving, 
expanding and moving forward gives me added joy. Yours is a parish with open arms; I'm glad you've opened 
them to me. 
 With best wishes for continued success in making your parish family known that the Lord's love 
embraces them all, I remain 

Fraternally yours in Christ, 
Most Rev. Frank J. Rodimer, Bishop Emeritus of Paterson 

 



 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
The driveway between the Church and the Rectory will 

be closed to vehicular traffic. 
7:00 - 4:00 p.m. 

on all school days. 

 
 
 

CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
A safety fence has been erected around the church to 
protect our parishioners and visitors during the time of 
renovation. 
THERE IS NO ACCESS TO FENCED IN AREA WITHOUT 
APPROVAL BY THE PROJECT MANAGER. FOR YOUR 
OWN SAFETY, PLEASE DO NOT ENTER THE 
CONSTRUCTION SITE. THANK YOU. 

 
 
 

STAY CONNECTED WITH ST. VINCENT’S 
Get important updates from our church in a timely and 
convenient way. This new tool we're using lets you 
choose what info you'd like to receive - via email or text 
message - from the various ministries and groups in our 
church. You can unsubscribe any time. 

 
Visit our church at: 

www.flocknote.com/StVincentMartyr or text  SVMNJ  
to 84576 

 
  ----------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2016 
The 12:00 p.m. daily Mass will not be celebrated from 
Monday, July 4 through Monday, September 5. 
 
Beginning Saturday/Sunday, July 2/3 and extending 
through the weekend of August 27/28, we will institute 
our Summer Weekend Mass Schedule here at St. 
Vincent Martyr. The Eucharist will be celebrated on 
Saturday at 5:00 pm and 7:00 pm, (Spanish) and on 
Sunday at 7:15, 9:15 and 11:15 am.   

Have a Happy Summer! 
 

PRAYER 

 
SUNDAY READINGS 

TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
First Reading: Zechariah 12:10-11, 13:1 
Zechariah describes the mourning that will occur over 
Jesus' crucifixion. The people of Jerusalem will mourn 
him as they would mourn an only son or a fallen king. 
Second Reading: Galatians 3:26-29 
Paul reinforces that all those who accept Christ are equal 
in God's eyes. Man or woman, Jew or Greek, is 
unimportant in God's eyes if you have true faith in Jesus. 
Gospel: Luke 9:18-24 
Jesus asks the disciples who they think he is. They reply 
that he is the Messiah. Jesus forbids them to tell this to 
others, and explains that first he must suffer, be put to 
death, and rise up on the third day. He explains to them 
that they also must be willing to suffer for his sake if 
they wish to be saved.  

 
DAILY READINGS 

TWELFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
 

Sunday 
Zec 12:10-11, 13:1; Gal 3:26-29; Lk 9:18-24 
Monday 
2 Kgs 17:5-8, 13-15a, 18; Mt 7:1-5 
Tuesday 
2 Kgs 19:9b-11, 14-21, 31-35a, 36; Mt 7:6, 12-14 
Wednesday 
2 Kgs 22:8-13, 23:1-3; Mt 7:15-20 
Thursday 
2 Kgs 24:8-17; Mt 7:21-29 
Friday 
Vigil: Jer 1:4-10; 1 Pt 1:8-12; Lk 1:5-17 
Day: Is 49:1-6; Acts 13:22-26; Lk 1:57-66, 80 
Saturday 
Lam 2:2, 10-14, 18-19; Mt 8:5-17  
 

MASS SET UP NEEDED 
We are still in need of assistance on the following 
weekends this summer. Please note that a volunteer 
slot covers TWO weekends and both days of the 
weekends for a total of about 8 hours.  Set up on 
Saturday is at 2 PM and Take Down on Sundays is at 
2:30 PM after the Baptisms. 
All weekends in August; Labor Day Weekend. 
To sign up, please visit sign up Genius at 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f9
4-auditorium  or email Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org 
with your dates, phone and email. 
 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-auditorium
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-auditorium


EDUCATION 

YOUTH NEWS 
Registrations have been mailed for the 2016-17 school 
year to all those who have completed the requirements 
for this year. Please return your registration form with the 
registration fee and any other requested information to 
the Youth Office as soon as possible. 

 
APPALACHIA THANK YOU 

We would like to thank the following people for 
donating to the Appalachia Help Weeks this year: 
 
Denise & Dennis Bone    
Bernie & Bob Grohol   
Diane Ryan    
Doris & Frank Newman   
Connie Trautman  in memory of Paul J. Trautman   
Mary & Ron Gionta  in honor of Kieran D. Flanagan, Jr.  

 
Vacation Bible School Needs Volunteers! 

Please consider joining our team! 
Cave Quest - Following Jesus 

Camp:  July 11-15 from 9:30 am - 12:30 pm 
For more information, please contact: Denise Stefanelli, 
Faith Formation Director at 973-377-4000 x251 
denise.stefanelli@svmnj.org or email MaryAnnPalladino, 
VBS Coordinator at maryannpalladino@gmail.com.  

 
CHRISTIAN FORMATION 

Fall Academic Year 
Registrations for the academic year of 2016-2017 for 
religious education have been mailed to those who have 
been enrolled with us in the past. Registered 
parishioners who are joining for the first time, you can 
access a form online to be completed in its entirety. 
Kindergarten -8th graders are asked to submit their 
registrations as soon as possible. Please see parish 
website for programming options.  
 
CCD Volunteers 
Catechists needed for the fall in all grade levels for our 
Traditional Monday program (CCD). No experience 
necessary, as all instruction materials and training is 
provided. Please contact the Christian Formation office 
for further info. 
 
VBS  
Anyone who may be available for helping to decorate for 
Vacation Bible School with preparations beforehand or 
on the day of Sunday, July 10 please contact Denise 
Stefanelli, Director of Christian Faith Formation. In need 
of some crafty and creative hands and minds to help 
transform our space for Cave Quest.  

MINISTRY 

 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

 

 
 
 

"Congratulations to the Dr. McDowell Knights of 
Columbus Council 2248 of Madison/Florham Park on 
receiving the Founders Day Award from the New Jersey 
State Council of the Knights of Columbus. The council, 
which serves both Holy Family and St. Vincent Martyr 
parishes, received the award for having the largest 
percentage in membership gain for their size in the 
Paterson Diocese. The council won the award by adding 
15 new members to their roster this year. The award 
was presented at the State Council's Founders Day 
dinner in Avenal New Jersey on June 5th. 
We thank the efforts of all of our officers and members, 
particularly our Grand Knight Charlie Pane and our 
brother knight Tom Natoli, in spearheading our 
membership drive. Those who may be interested in 
joining the Knights, and helping us to continue to grow 
and serve our church and our communities, please feel 
free to talk to any of our members, or visit our website 
at:www.kofc2248.org" 
 

 
 

"Pictured from left to right: Mike Vaclavicek Knights of 
Columbus New Jersey State Membership Chairman, Jim 
Costello, Joe Guerin - Deputy Grand Knight Council 2248, 
Charlie Pane, Grand Knight Council 2248, Tom Natoli, 
Bruce De Moli-Knights of Columbus New Jersey 
StateDeputy".  

 
 
 



 
SAINT VINCENT MARTYR  

SOCIAL JUSTICE COMMITTEE  
 

In previous summers, the SVM Social Justice Committee 
has arranged opportunities for SVM parishioners to 
volunteer, chaperone and host recreation events for 
veterans in residence at the VA facility in Lyons. We plan 
similar events this year as well. The two dates that have 
been confirmed for us are June 21 and August 24. The 
events would start at 6 - 7 p.m. and run for 90 minutes; 
normally volunteer bands perform live music. Our group 
will be responsible for escorting residents to the concert 
area, serving refreshments, snacks, and/or for 
sponsoring a cookout.  
Interested volunteers or parishioners with questions 
may contact Bill Heskett heskettw@gmail.com or 917-
714-0081. Please come and support our vets! 

 
MASS SET UP NEEDED 

 
We are still in need of assistance on the following 
weekends this summer. Please note that a volunteer 
slot covers TWO weekends and both days of the 
weekends for a total of about 8 hours.  Set up on 
Saturday is at 2 PM and Take Down on Sundays is at 
2:30 PM after the Baptisms. 
All weekends in August; Labor Day Weekend. 
To sign up, please visit sign up Genius at 
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f9
4-auditorium  or email Jan at Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org 
with your dates, phone and email. 

 
SERVICE 

 
HOPE HOUSE FOOD COLLECTION 

This weekend is our monthly food collection for Hope 
House, Dover.  Hope House is much stronger and better 
able to serve the ongoing needs of the community 
because of our support. Please be generous, every little 
bit helps. We can top our previous donations! Hope 
House has acknowledged our latest donation of 700 lbs 
of assorted groceries. Keep up the good work! A bin will 
be in the school lobby for your donations. 
 

A Family Perspective 
 

Today we give thanks for our dads. In teaching us, 
healing our wounds and providing for us, our dads 
participate in the teaching, healing and feeding ministry 
of Jesus. In their generosity, God is made present. 
 

 
IN THE COMMUNITY 

 
Cuts for Cody,  Will is 12 
years old and a 6th grader 
at SVMS who was 
diagnosed with Leukemia in 
March. Come to Marc 
Anthony Salon on 32 
Lincoln Place on Monday, 
July 11 from 10:00 a.m. - 
3:00 a.m. for a haircut or 

braid and support the cause. 100% of the proceeds will 
go to the Cody family. 
 
 

FR. ANTONIO'S 10TH ANNIVERSARY 
 TO THE PRIESTHOOD 

 
All are invited to attend Mass on Sunday, June 26 at 
12:00 Noon at St. Jude's Church, Budd Lake to celebrate 
Fr. Antonio's 10th anniversary to the priesthood. A 
reception to follow the Mass.  
 

 
SOCCER BALLS FOR JOY 

 
This will be our final weekend to 
collect soccer balls for Fr. Jhon who 
will be traveling to Mexico and the 
Philippines to give them to the 
children living in areas of great 
poverty. Checks are also accepted 
made payable to STA Soccer Balls 
for Joy. A special thank you from Fr. 
Jhon for your generosity. 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-auditorium
http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c084eaead2aa6f94-auditorium


San Vincente mártir 

“Experiencia hispana” 

Rev. Msgr. George F. Hundt, 
Párroco  

FrGeorge@svmnj.org 

x  
101 

Rev. Darwin Lastra, 
Vicario  

FrDarwin@svmnj.org  

X 
102 

Deacon Robert Morton, 
Diácono permanente 

Bobmort2002@yahoo.com  

X 
 
 

Rev. Przemyslaw K. Gawlik  
Vicario  

Mrs. Jan Figenshu,  
Asociada Pastoral 

Jan.Figenshu@svmnj.org 

X 
253 

Mrs. Denise Stefanelli,  
Dir. Ed. Religiosa 

Denise.Stefanelli@svmnj.org 

X 
251 

Ms. Anne Marie Gisoldi,  
Dir. Jóvenes 

AnneMarie.Gisoldi@svmnj.org 

X 
300 

Mrs. Kathy Simonelli, 
Administradora 

Kathy.Simonelli@svmnj.org  

X 
105 

Mrs. Diane Wallace, 
Secretaria 

Diane.wallace@svmnj.org 

X 
106 

Mrs. Patricia Caccavale, 
Recepcionista 

Patricia.Caccavale@svmnj.org 

X 
100 

Mrs. Liz Vacchiano, 
Sec. Ed. Cristiana 

Liz.Vacchiano@svmnj.org 

X 
252 

Mrs. Jody Costello, 
Sec. Jovenes 

j.costello@svmnj.org 

X 
301 

 

 

La colecta del Pasado 11 de Junio 

fue de 227 dólares. 

Dios multiplique su generosidad. 
 

 

XII Domingo del Tiempo 
Ordinario  

 
 

 
 

XII Domingo del Tiempo 
Ordinario  

 
Zac 12, 10-11; 13, 1 
Gal 3, 26-29 
Lucas 9, 18-24 
 

Ustedes, ¿Quién dicen 
que soy? 

 

“El Tiempo Ordinario es una 

invitación permanente a volver a 

asumir la pregunta por Jesús de 

Nazaret como base esencial 

para su seguimiento. Este 

Domingo XIIº, particularmente, 

quiere centrar la atención en 

Aquél que es capaz de atraer 

nuestra mirada (cf. Zac 12,10) y 

revestirnos de sí mismo para 

asumir su seguimiento como 

una vocación filial a la libertad 

(cf. Ga 3,26-29). La pregunta 

por la persona de Jesús, su 

identidad, sus exigencias, 

necesitan de una respuesta real, 

ya que de la calidad de la 

respuesta dependerá la calidad 

del seguimiento”. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Feliz día del Padre: A todos los 

padres de nuestra comunidad 

de San Vicente Mártir los 

queremos felicitar en su día. 

Que el Señor Jesús los siga 

bendiciendo y dándoles la 

sabiduría para que sigan siendo 

los unos padres según el 

corazón de Cristo. Que la 

sabiduría divina, los ayuda a ser 

como San José, fiel a las 

responsabilidades de su familia 

y de la Iglesia.  

Que María santísima los siga 

protegiendo con su presencia.  

 

Dios los bendiga! 

 

Fr. Darwin L.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Los Sacramentos 

 Reconciliación (Confesiones): Todos los 
Sábados a las 4:00pm o haciendo una cita con 
uno de los sacerdotes, ya sea llamando a la 
oficina o hablando con ellos directamente o 
antes de la Misa en Español. 

 
 Unción de los Enfermos:  

   Para las personas que están gravemente 
enfermas, hospitalizadas o preparándose para 
una cirugía, al igual que las personas de edad 
avanzada un asilo para la tercera edad. Para 
administrar este Sacramento; Favor de llamar 
a la oficina de la parroquia para que uno de 
los sacerdotes administre la Unción de los 
enfermos. 

 
 Cursillo Pre-Bautismal en español:  

Llamando a la oficina y planear una cita con el 
sacerdote.  

 

Para tener en cuenta… 
 
La registración para la Formacion Cristiana ya esta 
abierta para el 2016-2017. 
La formula para llenar para la registración puede 
encontrarla en la pagina web de la parroquia San 
Vicente Martir. O las familias pueden enviar un correo 
electrónico a liz.vacchiano@svmnj.org o llamar al 973-
377-4000 ext 252 Y la sra. Liz les puede enviar la 
formula para llenar o las familias pueden acercarse a la 
oficina de Formacion Cristiana.  

 
 

Amoris Laetitia 
 

El pasado 8 de Abril el Papa Francisco ha publicado una 
nueva exhortación apostólica llama: “Amoris Laetitia” 
en español “la alegría del amor”. Cada semana estaré 
publicando un poco acerca de esta exhortación 
apostólica. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Capítulo Octavo: Acompañar, discernir e integrar la 
fragilidad 
 
El capítulo octavo constituye una invitación a la 
misericordia y al discernimiento pastoral frente a 
situaciones que no responden plenamente a aquello que 
el Señor propone. El Papa que escribe usa tres verbos 
muy importantes: “acompañar, discernir e integrar” que 
son fundamentales para afrontar situaciones de 
fragilidad, complejas o irregulares. Entonces el Papa 
presenta la necesaria gradualidad en la pastoral, la 
importancia del discernimiento, las normas y 
circunstancias atenuantes en el discernimiento pastoral 
y en fin, aquella que él define la “lógica de la 
misericordia pastoral”. 
El capítulo octavo es muy delicado. Para leerlo se debe 
recordar que “a menudo, la tarea de la Iglesia asemeja a 
la de un hospital de campaña” (AL 291). Aquí el Pontífice 
asume lo que ha sido fruto de las reflexiones del Sínodo 
sobre temáticas controvertidas. Se confirma qué es el 
matrimonio cristiano y se agrega que “otras formas de 
unión contradicen radicalmente este ideal, pero algunas 
lo realizan al menos de modo parcial y análogo”. La 
Iglesia por lo tanto “no deja de valorar los elementos 
constructivos en aquellas situaciones que no 
corresponden todavía o ya no corresponden más a su 
enseñanza sobre el matrimonio” (AL 292). 
En relación al “discernimiento” acerca de las situaciones 
“irregulares” el Papa observa que “hay que evitar los 
juicios que no toman en cuenta la complejidad de las 
diversas situaciones, y es necesario estar atentos al 
modo en que las personas viven y sufren a causa de su 
condición” (AL 296). Y continua: “Se trata de integrar a 
todos, se debe ayudar a cada uno a encontrar su propia 
manera de participar en la comunidad eclesial, para que 
se sienta objeto de una misericordia “inmerecida, 
incondicional y gratuita”” (AL 297). Todavía: “Los 
divorciados en nueva unión, por ejemplo, pueden 
encontrarse en situaciones muy diferentes, que no han 
de ser catalogadas o encerradas en afirmaciones 
demasiado rígidas sin dejar lugar a un adecuado 

discernimiento personal y pastoral” (AL 298). 
 
 

 
 

mailto:liz.vacchiano@svmnj.org

